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GEORGIA POWER Comwwr ,

'n]L ED 1 HATCH 270 PEACHTREE STREET Po asas i

<

ATIsANTA

August 1, 1972

1

Mr. L. Manning Muntzing
Director of Regulation
United States Atomic Energy Commission |
Washington, D. C. 20545

'

Dear Mr. Muntzing: I

Georgia Power Company hereby files an Application for
a Construction Permit and Operating License for a nuclear i

power plant, designated as the Alvin W. Vogtle Nuclear Plant.
Submitted herewith, in support of this application, are the ,

facility Preliminary Safety Analysis Report, Environmental
i

Report, and information requested by the Attorney General
'

+

for the Anti-Trust Review.

In accordance with current requirements, we enclose
three (3) signed copies and seven (7) conformed copies of
this application, ten (10) copies of the documents submitted
in support of this application (herein defined), and the ap-
plication fee for a construction permit for a power reactor
as required by 10CFR170.21.

Ver truly yours,

Edwin I. Hatch
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